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February 8, 1999

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACANCY ON THE
SANTA CRUZ-MONTEREY MANAGED MEDICAL CARE
COMMISSION  (FOR A PROVIDER REPRESENTATIVE
OF A NON-GOVERNMENTAL COMMUNITY CLINIC)

Dear Members of the Board:

The Board recently received notification of the resignation of
Kathleen Morkert from the Santa Cruz-Monterey Managed Medical
Care Commission. Accordingly, I recommend that the Board accept
this letter as notification of an at-large vacancy on the Managed
Medical Care Commission, for a provider representative of a non-
governmental community clinic, with nominations for appointment
to be received on March 9, 1999, and final appointment to be made
March 16, 1999.

JA:ted

cc: Clerk of the Board
Managed Medical Care Commission
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S A N T A  C R U Z  C O U N T Y  H E A L T H  O P T I O N S
375 Encinal Street, Suite A, Santa Cruz, CA 95060
Phone: (83 1) 457-3850 FAX: (83 1) 457-3858

February 5,1999

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Re: Resignation of Santa Cruz-Monterey Managed Medical Care Commissioner

Dear Members of the Board:

This letter is to notify you of the resignation of Ms. Kathleen Morkert, as a Santa Cruz
County Commissioner of the Santa C&z-Monterey  Managed Medical Care Commission,
Ms. Morkert’s appointment to the Commission was based on her representation of a
licensed community clinic. Ms. Morkert’s letter of resignation is attached for your
review.

Please initiate the recruitment process for this commission vacancy.

Sincerely,

Executive Director
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January 26,1999

Alan McKay, Executive Director
Santa Cruz County Health Options
375 En&al Street, Suite A
Santa Guz, CA 95060

Dear Alan:

It is with regret that I am writing to let you know that I must resign my membership on
the Santa Guz-Monterey Managed Medical Care Commission. I am leaving Planned
Parenthood and can therefore no longer represent the Community Clinics on the
Commission. My resignation will be effective following the February 10 meeting.

I have absolutely enjoyed being part of the Commission and the growth and success of
SCCHO. I am proud to be part of a community that is committed to excellent health
care for our’Medi-Cal population. I know SCCHO wiIl  rise to the challenges of the
months ahead and continue the fine tradition of service you and the staff hhve built.

Cordially,

Kathleen Morkert


